
 

 

 

 

 
 

Mrs. Prideaux’s Weekly Newsletter 
For the Week of September 3rd 

 

This week’s focus… 
 

Religion:  This week we will continue to learn 

about Mother Teresa and what we can learn 

from her example of kindness.  Friday is 

Saint Mother Teresa’s feast day!  Celebrate! 

Reading:  The students will continue to 

review schema.  We will talk about reading 

stamina and the reading strategy “text to 

self”. 

Word Work: In class, the students will 

continue to review the sounds of the letters 

and alphabetical order.   

Writer’s Workshop:  We will officially kick 

off writer’s workshop by learning about what 

good writers do. 

Math: The students will continue to learn 

how to add numbers up to ten. 

Science:  We will study sharks and the 

adaptations that they need to survive. 

Social Studies:  The students will identify 

the reasons why we go to school. 

 

The students will be bringing home their 

homework folder.  The folder will contain 

your child’s reading log, math homework 

and behavior calendar.  Please sign and 

return the calendar each night.  Thank 

you! 

 

I hope you all had a very restful Labor 

Day Weekend! 
 

 
 

Wish List 

• Books (We love Mo Williams!) 

• Anchor chart paper 

• Dice 

• Snacks for the classroom 

• Smelly markers and colorful gel 

pens 

 

Important notes… 

*We are still in need of one 

chaperone for our October 10th 

field trip to Green Meadows Farms. 

*Library will begin this week.  Yeah! 

   
 

Virtue of the Month: 

 KINDNESS 

 

“Spread love everywhere you go.  

Let no one ever leave you without 

feeling happier.” 

-Saint Mother Teresa 

 

 

 


